Village of Chaumont
Dissolution Study Committee Meeting
Held Tuesday, January 24,2012 -
6:00 P.M.

In Attendance:
Committee Members: Bill Borden Valerie Rust Scott Aubertine Scott Radley
Sue Cornell Dan Villa Jim Price [Alternate] Don Bourquin [Alternate]

Committee Chairperson Bill Borden opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.

I wanted to advise everyone that Charlie Zetteck has resigned from CGR. Vicki Brown
will be handling the Village Dissolution Study from this point on.

I have done a Dissolution FAQ’s for the Lyme Light. I think we need to get information
out to the public. [See Attached Document] There seems to be quite a few individuals
unaware the Village is doing a Dissolution Study.

Chairperson Bill Borden stated that he has been working on a Village District cost
worksheet. Take the current services provided by the village at this time and the cost to
maintain them. How will that carry over if the Village were to dissolve? Will the cost
stay the same or will it increase or decrease? What services will be terminated and which
will continue if the Village was to dissolve. Need to look at the impact on the quality of
life.

The current Village employee’s what will happen to their positions if the Village were to
dissolve? Would the Town keep the Village employees? Chairperson Borden asked
Supervisor Scott Aubertine if the Town Board would be able to address this question at
their next board meeting? Supervisor Aubertine stated that it would have to be addressed
at the March meeting due to the Town Board having a full agenda in February.

Committee member Radley stated he felt there is a need to have the Dissolution
committee meet with the Town of Lyme Board and try to answers some of these
questions. Chairperson Borden stated if Scott Radley wanted to forward his questions to
him he will attending the March Town Board meeting and will try to get answers to his
questions.

Chairperson Borden stated the Town of Lyme Board is a key component to the Village
dissolution plan. Our goal is to open up a discussion with the board and find out what it
looks like from the Towns board perspective. There are still a lot of unanswered
questions that need to be answered.

The committee discussed holding its next committee meeting on Tuesday, March 27,
2012.



